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	NOGRR Number
	025
	NOGRR Title
	Monitoring Programs for QSEs, TSPs, and ERCOT


	Date
	July 2, 2009


	Submitter’s Information

	Name
	E. Raj Rajagopal

	E-mail Address
	erajagopal@ercot.com

	Company
	ERCOT

	Phone Number
	(512) 248-6533

	Cell Number
	

	Market Segment
	Not applicable


	Comments


Nodal Operating Guide Revision Request (NOGRR) 025, Monitoring Programs for QSEs, TSPs, and ERCOT, is scheduled for consideration at the 07/09/09 TAC meeting.  A preliminary Impact Analysis was posted on 02/6/09.  However, ERCOT is currently developing a revised Impact Analysis based on the 06/30/09 ROS Recommendation Report, including the 06/30/09 WMS Comments.  

Due to the complexity of the reports and metrics contained in NOGRR025, implementation of the NOGRR is expected to impact the Nodal Program.  ERCOT is currently assessing the best course of action for implementing the NOGRR, but will not have a revised Impact Analysis in time for the 07/09/09 TAC meeting.  Pursuant to Operating Guide Section 1.3.4.8, ERCOT Impact Analysis Based on Reliability and Operations Subcommittee Recommendation Report, ERCOT requests additional time to complete the Impact Analysis.  

ERCOT will complete the Impact Analysis as soon as possible for TAC consideration.

	Overall Market Benefit
	

	Overall Market Impact
	

	Consumer Impact
	


	Revised Proposed Guide Language


None.
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